
Sample Email 1
Internet Marketing Product

Subject: Could You Handle This?

Hi firstname,

It's <marketer> from URL with a little something to
share...

Imagine waking up one day, like any other. You're
sipping your coffee and reading the daily paper when
there's a knock at the front door.

Coffee in hand, you go to open it.

Nothing.

Must be bored kids out for thrills. You look around,
but don't see anyone.

You shut the door and make it halfway to the table.

The mail slot creaks open and an envelope lands on the
carpet.

You pick it up. It's got your name on it, and no
return address.

Inside you discover five $20 bills. You check 'em out,
and yes, they're real.

You slip the envelope in a drawer and forget about it.

The next day, you're working in the garden, and when
you put the tools away, you find an envelope waiting
in the garage.

Five more $20 bills.

You wonder if it could be more than chance...

Until it happens again the next day...

And every day after that...

Maybe that's similar to what you want in your online
business?

To put away the 10-hour, zero-to-show-for-it days?

What if there was a way to make a few thousand
dollars, starting with what you know today?



Something that didn't need a 30 pound manual or a
programming degree to figure out?

A method that lets you start small, and then build
when YOU want to?

You should check out...

Link

In The $100 a Day Challenge, I invited top internet
marketers like James Jones, Jason Fladlien, Rachel
Rofe, and others to share their exact strategies for
making $100 a day, in 30 days or less.

The catch?

They would have to do it with...

-- NO money -- NO list -- NO websites -- NO affiliates
-- NO JV partners -- NO fancy software

Here's some of the sneaky secrets they let me in on...

-- The real reason why most "newbies" never make a
dime on the internet

-- How to laser-target offline businesses willing to
cut you a fat paycheck for the most basic online
services

-- How to transform a simple $7 ebook into a
$1000-a-head webinar training

-- And more!

And you can use all these secrets for less than the
cost of a night out.

What do you say?

Link

You can start by applying a few strategies at a time
(wait 'til you see the Specializer method...)

If you want to expand by implementing a few more,
you're welcome to do that too, whether you'd like to
expand (or replace) your current income.

In the next 30 days, if you find this under-the-radar
training isn't for you, just tell me, and I'll refund
every dime, no arguments.



Your future is all up to you.

Isn't that what you've been waiting for?

Link

What would an extra $100 a day do for you?

Worries about "surprise" repairs would be gone...

If the kids need equipment to take up music or an
extra sport, no problem...

Going window shopping would mean actually BUYING
something for once...

And you get the keys to unlock everything in 5 hours
of MP3 audio and 179 pages of word-for-word
transcripts.

Ready to take a look?

Link

Don't let this opportunity slip away.

To your success,

<marketer>, $100 a Day Challenge

P.S. I almost forgot...I'll also throw in over $400 of
bonuses, because I really want to make sure you get a
great deal.

With my "$100-a-Day Bootcamp," you'll discover an easy
system to make a killing online selling other people's
cool stuff.

"Residual Income Formula" shows you how to get a
membership site up and running--in 48 hours.
Everything from niche selection to lead generation
gets covered.

Finally, my "Dream Team" delivered an extra 34 Special
Reports and Ebooks, and 13 video modules of additional
training, just for you!

Ready to jump in?

Link


